
Adult Learners Week and The Big 

Issue 

In 2024, Adult Learning Australia is 

again partnering with the Big Issue’s 

Women’s workforce program to 

deliver Adult Learners Week. 

Since 2010, The Big Issue has provided 

safe, family-friendly employment 

opportunities to women impacted by 

domestic and family violence, 

homelessness and mental health 

issues.  

Initially employed to pack and send 

subscription copies of The Big Issue, 

this service has grown over the years 

to now include contract work for 

government, corporate and 

community organisations. 

Adult Learning Australia engages the 

women workers to pack and send Adult Learners Week promotional posters 

and bookmarks to adult and community organisations, libraries and other 

organisations.  

These materials are an important part of promoting Adult Learners Week and 

raising awareness of the opportunities for people to start or return to study as 

an adult. 

Caption: Suzie is one of the women making sure everyone’s posters and 

bookmarks arrive safely 

 

 

 

  

 

https://thebigissue.org.au/our-programs/social-procurement/

